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9 March 2023  

Dear parent/carer  

Re: Year 9 Options Event Postponement   

Due to the inclement weather conditions, I have made the decision to postpone the Year 9 Options 

Event which was planned to take place this evening.  The decision was taken to ensure the safety of 

students, staff and families. I am sorry for any inconvenience this late postponement may cause.     

My team will write to you early next week to confirm the new date and time.  This will be before the 

Easter holiday.  

Kind regards  

 

Mr Ged Rae  

Principal  

 


